
 

 
 
26th April 2021 

Vision and Values 2021 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers 
 
I hope all of you are well and managing to enjoy some of the sunshine we have been having recently. 
 
Just before the Easter holidays your son/ daughter’s teacher would have sent out an email from me asking 
for your input into revisiting our school’s vision and values. This is something I am also currently discussing 
with staff and students.  
 
I will ask teachers to send this out again today for those of you that prefer technology, and for those who 
don’t, please could you carefully consider and complete the following statements and return to school. 
 
When my child leaves PCHS&C I want them to be better at… 
 
_____________________________________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
When my child leaves PCHS&C I want them to be more… 
 
_____________________________________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
When my child leaves PCHS&C I want them to be able to… 
 
_____________________________________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

If you would prefer a member of staff to call you to discuss this please let us know. I will hold a zoom 
meeting in the next couple of weeks to discuss this further and hope that you will be able to join. Thank you 
to those parents that have already responded. Many thanks for your continued support 
 

 
 
Debra Grogan  
Headteacher 


